
SSCC PRINT SUBMISSION FORM 
 

 
 
Please list the prints you are submitting for the year-end 
competition. Remember, they must be brought to the SSCC 
meeting on the second Thursday of May (competition night). 
Any print you have submitted this year may be included, 
whether it won an award or not. Please do not bring just loose 
prints; package your prints in a portfolio, cardboard slip-case, 
or even a plastic bag with your name on it.  
 
 
MEMBER NAME  _______________   __________________ 
 
Level (Novice/Intermediate/Advanced) ________________ 
  
 
1. ______________________________________________  
 
2. ______________________________________________  
 
3. ______________________________________________  
 
4. ______________________________________________  
 
5. ______________________________________________ 


